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Pear Tree Lane and School Lane Euxton 

Statement of Reasons - SLO 

 

It is proposed is to introduce a new 20mph speed limit on Pear Tree Lane and extend the 

existing 20mph speed limit for the full length of School Lane, Euxton 

The purpose of this proposal is to improve the safety for all highway users especially 

pedestrians and increase the sustainability for the new housing development. 

 

The proposals are being pursued as part of a s278 Agreement under the Highways Act 

1980 as part of the housing development which will introduce further traffic movements 

along Pear Tree Lane and School Lane. 

 

 

 

 


